
There are several ways to help out PEI Family Violence Prevention 

Services this holiday season. 

 

Once again we are doing our Christmas Wish Program, which helps 

moms shop for kids who have stayed at Anderson House or were 

part of our Outreach program in 2013. If you are interested in helping 

a mom shop for her tot, please call 368-8658 and we will pair you 

with a wish! 

 

 

Another great way to help out is to donate grocery store gift cards to 

help families shop for all those holiday meal extras! Grocery gift cards can 

be mailed to P.O. Box 964, Charlottetown, PE C1A 7M4 or dropped off at 

159 Euston Street. 

 

 

Put this card under the tree this holiday season and give a gift that 

changes lives! Sponsor a bed night at Anderson House for a woman 

or child in need. Please call 894-3354 ext. 222 or email 

lindsay@fvps.ca to arrange for your gift card(s). 

 

 

Join this year’s Financial Campaign. We rely on community 

support to provide quality programs and services across PEI. 

Together we can make a difference in the lives of women 

and children in our community.  

 

 

Thank you for making this holiday season brighter for the women 

and children who rely on PEI Family Violence Prevention Services! 

 Individuals Corporate 

Bronze $50 $500 

Silver $200 $1,000 

Gold $500 $2,500 

Platinum $1,000 $5,000 

mailto:lindsay@fvps.ca

